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October 26, 1984

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attencion: Ms. E. G. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4

Re: McGuire Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-369, 50-370

Generate: Time Overcurrent Protection

Dear Mr. Denton:

This letter is in response to a request by the NRC staff to clarify a license
amendment request regarding Generator Time Overcurrent Protection for the
diesel generators at McGuire Nuclear Station. This license amendment request
was made on August 31, 1984 and seeks approval to implement only the Generator
Time Overcurrent Protection. A related modification is planned to install
an Instantaneous Overcurrent Protection, however this modification is not
included as part of this amendment request.

Please contact us if there are further questions regarding this matter.

Very truly yours,

fb. /g/
Ha1 B. Tucker
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ec: Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Mr. W.'T.' Orders
Senior Resident Inspector
McGuire Nuclear Station
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